
 
Year 1 and Year 2 Cross Country Race 

 
  1st October 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

There is a Cross Country event for Year 1 and Year 2 on Saturday 
9th October at Driffield Junior School 10.00 – 11.00am. 
 There will be four races – Y1 Girls, Y1 Boys, Y2 Girls and Y2 Boys.  
The run is flat, approximately 500 metres and will take place 
even if it is cold and wet. 

Entrance for the school site is through the wooden gates on Manorfield Avenue near 
the Tennis Club.  Please do not push the metal gates on Bridlington Road, thank you.                                   
If your child would like to take part please text their name, gender, school and school 
year to Andy Inns, Junior School teacher, on 07790 243703 before Friday 8th October. 
Please can all adults remain to support and supervise their children. 
Thank you. 
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